
Edinburgh  Delivers  –  Ronaq
Restaurant

In  light  of  the  new  restrictions
announced  by  The  Scottish
Government  this  week,  restaurants
and  pubs  in  Edinburgh  will  be
closed  from  Friday  9  October  at
6pm.
We  are  highlighting  some  of  the  businesses  which  you  can
patronise by enjoying their food at home. If you have an
Edinburgh business and would like to be featured here then get
in touch. editor@theedinburghreporter.co.uk

Ronaq are offering 20% off and free delivery from 9 October.

Both restaurants are closed but you can still enjoy Ronaq’s
food at home.
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